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 The meeting is the third conference call for the policy recommendation subgroup.  
 The draft policy recommendation outline has been shared and discussed with the experts. 

Background documents and a table based on the outline of the policy recommendation 
have been disseminated for the experts to indicate which parts they want to contribute to. 

 The conference calls for this project subgroup will take place on Fridays once a month and 
will be displayed on the CUE Space’s calendar.  

 The subgroup of experts will be co-led by Francesca Romana Rinaldi (Bocconi University) 
and Virginia Cram-Martos (UN/CEFACT Domain Coordinator; Triangularity) with support of 
the UNECE Secretariat. 

 
 Agenda 

 
1. Ongoing field research: Highlights from the interviews   

Francesca Romana Rinaldi 
2. Update - Draft Policy Recommendation  

Francesca Romana Rinaldi, Virginia Cram-Martos 
3. Multi-stakeholder ecosystem mapping: Highlights from the report 

Maria Teresa Pisani 
4. Next steps and experts’ subgroup input 

 

 Practical Information  
 

WebEx link   https://unece.webex.com/unece/j.php?MTID=m0b12af598879509b9
44e35d047a87d7c 
Meeting number: 977 066 266 - Meeting password: HeP6ia2MHM3 
Host key: 940668 Audio connection: 41 43 456 9566 Switzerland  

  
Background 
documents  

- Overview of the stakeholders’ ecosystem mapping 
- The draft mapping of existing policies, legislation and regulations  
- The draft formulation of the scope and target audience   
- Table based on the outline of the Policy Recommendation 

 
Project CUE 
space link 
 
 

https://uncefact.unece.org/pages/viewpage.action?spaceKey=themepres
sdemo&title=Sustainable+Textile+and+Leather+Traceability+and+Transparen
cy+Project#  
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